
From: Thimmasani Ragu   
Sent: 16 May 2023 14:24 
To: Planning 
Subject: Camden Market Application- 2022/3853/P  
 
Dear Mr Kresovic, 
 
I wish to express my interest in the Camden Lock Market redevelopment 
scheme as I have been a resident of Camden for many years now. There are 
obvious benefits from this scheme, the facelift of the west yard and the market 
in general is something that has been needed for years. 
 
 I also think the opening of the dead dog basin is very significant – this has 
never really been accessible for visitors and as a Camden resident, by bringing 
this in it brings a new interest into the area. I also think the planned use of the 
basin is really exciting and I’m sure creatives in the area will welcome this. 
 
Thank you 
Ragu 
 


